
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE 


ATLANTA . GA 30308 


WAGE AND INVEST MENT DIVISION 

Date: April 15. 2013 

Dear Volunteer, 

] am absolutely thrilled to extend my first official end of season "thank you". Thank you for your support of the 
Vol unteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) and Tax Counseling for the E lderly ( CE) programs. Your personal 
time and commitment to deliver quality service is what helped make the 201 3 fi ling season a uce ss. 

Every filing season is different and we generally find ourselves facing new challenges each year. As always, 
you rose to the occasion and worked with us to deliver another great filing season. You r continued patience and 
understanding deserves the greatest recognition. 

Speaking on behalf of SPEC and the people who benefited from VITA and TeE services. you are trul y 
appreciated. I consider it an honor to recognize you for your dedication. We are grateful that you chose to 
volunteer with the VITA and TCE programs and look forward to working with you next year. 

Sincerely, 

D~{)cuJ 
Verlinda Paul 

Director, Stakeholder Partnership, 

Education and Communication (SPEC) 
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